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David Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery [kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com] on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery [kward@themineralgallery.com]

Sent: Monday, October 04, 2010 6:31 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: ** Tucson 2010 Mineral Rooms Update! **

 

 

The Tucson 2010 Rooms have been Reupdated!  

              

The Tucson 2010 mineral rooms have been reupdated and reorganized 

into eleven rooms. All sold specimens have been removed for quicker 

browsing and new items have been added to spice up the offering! 

 

All Eleven Tucson 2010 Mineral Rooms can be accessed with this link 

 

Two new mineral rooms were added this weekend and they feature 

fine specimens from the Kenneth Revelle and James Vorpahl collections! 

Nearly 60 mineral specimens in all, both rooms can be accessed using 

this new link... The Revelle - Vorpahl Mineral Collections Rooms 

 

Additional specimens from these and other collections will be offered 

in the Denver 2010 updates to come. Stay tuned for the coming update! 

 

      As always, offers and layaway purchases are very welcome. 
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      Kevin 

  
 

Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - www.exceptionalminerals.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

 

 
 

Forward email 

 
This email was sent to dbarthelmy@webmineral.com by kward@themineralgallery.com. 
Update Profile/Email Address | Instant removal with SafeUnsubscribe™ | Privacy Policy. 

Email Marketing by 

 
The Mineral Gallery | PO Box 91448 | Mobile | AL | 36691 

 


